
From: Jessica Vasquez <jessica@aldermancarlosrosa.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2022 4:57:09 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Donation received  
  

 
Hello Steve,  
 
Today our office received a donation of 20 disposable N95 masks manufactured by Makrite (valued at 
$47.95 on Amazon) and 50 N95  masks manufactured by Kimtech (valued at $51.12 on Amazon). Both 
were donated by a resident. We will advertise the masks in our newsletter and will be giving the masks 
away to residents who request masks. 
 
Best,  
 
Jessica 
-- 

Jessica Vásquez | Chief of Staff 

Alderman Carlos Ramirez-Rosa | 35th Ward 
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